
From: susan.murray@crye-leike.com
To: Reg-Comment
Subject: Moratorium
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I am writing to ask that you at pass a permanent moratorium on medium and
large scale hog factories in the Buffalo River Watershed.
 
After having to spend 6 million tax payers dollars to shut down C & H, we
cannot let any other hog factories set up in the watershed and have a repeat
disaster, both environmentally and financially for the citizens of the State of
Arkansas.
 
PROTECT our clean water and natural resources and the First National
Buffalo River FOREVER.
 
Thank you,
 
 
Susan Murray
Realtor/Director of Career Developement

Crye-Leike Realtors Fayetteville
1280 E. Stearns
Fayetteville, Ar 72703
Cell 479-361-0133
Office 479-695-1277
Susan.murray@crye-leike.com
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